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Spiritual Purification in Islam Gavin Picken 2011-03-21
Purification of the soul is a principle that is central
to understanding Islamic spirituality but despite this,
relatively little has been written explicitly in the
Islamic tradition regarding this discrete method of
spiritual purification. This book examines the work of a
scholar of this discipline, al-Hārith al-Muhāsibī, who
lived and worked during the classical Islamic period
under the Abbāsids. Although al-Muhāsibī was well known
for his skills in many disciplines, including the
Qur’ān, Prophetic narration and scholastic theology, it
is his mastery in the field of Islamic spirituality and
moral psychology for which he is best remembered.
Assessing the extent to which the political, social and
economic factors played a part in his life and work,
Gavin Picken provides a comprehensive overview of his
work and its great significance in the development of
Islamic spirituality. Reconstructing his life in
chronological order and providing the most comprehensive
appraisal of his works to date, it explores a facet of
al-Muhāsibī’s teaching which as yet has not been
studied, namely his understanding, concept and
methodology regarding the purification of the soul
within the Islamic paradigm. As such, it will be of
great interest not only to researchers and students of
Sufism but also to scholars of comparative spirituality
and mysticism.
Jack McAfghan Kate McGahan 2015-04-02 An expert
communicator, Jack McAfghan writes the memoirs of his
four-legged life as a mixed-breed Afghan Hound. From
obedience and agility training to hospice work, Jack and
his master learn their lessons side by side, inevitably
applying what they have learned as their own lives
unfold. It is a love story that can be used as an
informal study guide for those who are in the process of
training a dog, learning to love, or grieving over the
loss of a friend.Jack presents with a wise, open and
informed mind. He speaks firsthand about the
psychological aspects of canine behavior as he opens the
reader's mind to the possibilities that exist in life
and after death. He reminds us that the way we think can
change the course of our lives.This story will touch
everyone who has ever loved. It matters not if they have
four legs or two. Jack leads us to a higher love as he
expands our tolerance and compassion for all of
humanity. He extends himself to every creature of the
earth, every human on the planet, every spirit in the
universe and most of all, to the bona fide Master over
all.
The Business Communication Handbook Judith Dwyer 2009
The ability to apply written, oral and interpersonal
communication skills are essential if you are to succeed
in your chosen career. Successful people are able to
apply and adjust these skills to suit the various
situations they encounter in the workplace. The eighth
edition of THE BUSINESS COMMUNICATION HANDBOOK builds on
the previous editions to provide an understanding of
communication principles that can then be applied in the
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workplace. This user-friendly text is divided into four
parts: Workplace Communication, Workplace Relationships,
Workplace Documents and Career Development. Each chapter
includes learning objectives and a list of key terms at
the beginning of each chapter, margin notes to highlight
key ideas, a comprehensive glossary and end-of-chapter
summaries that review the essential concepts presented
in the chapter. Coverage of employability skills has
also been incorporated into the new edition, with Ready
For Work activities at the end of each section that
enable students to reflect on their readiness for work
and career advancement or promotion. A Companion Website
at pearsoned.com.au/dwyer provides further online
resources for teachers and students and includes:
True/False questions, Internet exercises, Good/Bad
practice and research topic questions. This provides
teachers with additional assessments and tasks, an exam
revision tool and the opportunity to integrate
technology into course delivery.
Physics. David Halliday 2001-07-01 The publication of
the first edition of Physics in 1960 launched the modern
era of physics textbooks. It was a new paradigm then
and, after 40 years, it continues to be the dominant
model for all texts. The big change in the market has
been a shift to a lower level, more accessible version
of the model. Fundamentals of Physics is a good example
of this shift. In spite of this change, there continues
to be a demand for the original version and, indeed, we
are seeing a renewed interest in Physics as demographic
changes have led to greater numbers of well-prepared
students entering university. Physics is the only book
available for academics looking to teach a more
demanding course.
Elizabeth's Legacy (Royal Institute of Magic) Victor
Kloss 2014-08-27 Like most normal people, Ben hadn't the
faintest idea there was an Institute of Magic... Two
years after his parents' sudden disappearance, Ben
Greenwood stumbles upon a cryptic letter that could shed
some light on their whereabouts. But before he can track
them down, he'll need to find the mysterious
organization that sent the letter: The Royal Institute
of Magic. To succeed, Ben will have to navigate a land
filled with fantastic creatures and Spellshooters, where
magic can be bought and sold, to unravel an ancient
family secret that could hold the key to defeating an
evil the Institute has been fighting for the last five
hundred years. Elizabeth's Legacy is the first book in
the Royal Institute of Magic series.
Force of Temptation Suzanne Wright 2016-12-13 Harley
Vincent is resigned to life in the human world. Sure,
being a margay shifter is half her nature, but life
among humans gives her the freedom to roam and do as she
pleases. That is, until anti-shifter extremists target
her, putting her life in immediate danger. When an old
acquaintance and onetime fling, Jesse Dalton, shows up
to offer the protection of his pack, Harley hesitates.
She may have feelings for Jesse that go beyond their
one-night stand, but life among shifters means giving
over her independence to the needs of pack. Plus Mercury
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Pack has its own threat to face: a rich half-shifter is
determined to claim their territory at any cost. Jesse,
who lost his true mate as a child, has wanted Harley
since their night together, and he s not letting her go
again. They may not be destined for each other, but he
knows she belongs to him and with his pack. Even if he
can convince her to join him now, can he convince her to
stay?"
Category Management in Purchasing Jonathan O'Brien
2015-03-10 Category Management in Purchasing is a
comprehensive guide to strategic category management,
providing a step-by-step guide to its implementation and
use. This book provides the necessary tools, techniques
and applications that will enable the reader to
implement this cost saving purchasing method. The 3rd
Edition of Category Management in Purchasing has been
rigorously updated to reflect latest thinking in the
field. Jonathan O'Brien shows how a strategic approach
needs to work effectively together with other
approaches, such as Supplier Relationship Management. He
has added important sections on governance, included
more supplier and supply chain tools, and introduced a
pragmatic route for smaller businesses or those who need
step-by-step advice.The book provides case studies of
real companies, including: IKEA, The Body Shop, NHS,
Heinz, Cardiff Council, and GlaxoSmithKline.
Beginning Statistics 3e Textbook Hawkes Learning 2018
Deadlock Sara Paretsky 2011-02-09 When Chicago Black
Hawks hockey legend Boom Boom Warshawski slips off a
wharf and drowns in Lake Michigan, his private-eye
cousin questions the accidental death report and rumors
of suicide. Armed with a bottle of Black Label and a
Smith & Weson, V.I. follows a trail of violence and
corruption to the center of the Windy City's powerful
shipping industry. Dodging elaborate attempts on her
life with characteristic grit and humor, the one-of-akind detective wends her way through a maze of grain
elevators and thousand-ton freighters, ruthless
businessmen and gorgeous ballerinas, to ferret out Boom
Boom's killers before they phase her out of the
picture—permanently. Praise for Deadlock “V.I.
Warshawski is one of the best . . . smart, tough,
sexy.”—Daily News (New York) “Sara Paretsky makes
excellent use of local backgrounds in a carefully
plotted tale of murder and great misdeeds in the world
of Great Lakes cargo shipping.”—Chicago Tribune “Hardboiled detective fiction . . . a swift-paced and
engrossing read.”—The Philadelphia Inquirer “Slithers
with suspense!”—Chicago Sun-Times
Banjo for Beginners Tony Trischka 2005-04 Teaches basic
technique for playing the banjo including how to read
music and playing bluegrass classics.
Biochemistry Trudy McKee 2013-07-24 Biochemistry: The
Molecular Basis of Life is the ideal text for students
who do not specialize in biochemistry but who require a
strong grasp of biochemical principles. The goal of this
edition has been to enrich the coverage of chemistry
while better highlighting the biological context. Once
concepts and problem-solving skills have been mastered,
students are prepared to tackle the complexities of
science, modern life, and their chosen professions. Key
features A review of basic principles Chemical and
biological principles in lanace Real-world relevance The
most robust problem-solving program availale Simple,
clear illustrations Currency New to this edition 258
additional end-of-chapter revision questions New
chemistry primer New chapter-opening vignettes New
'Biochemistry in Perspective' boxes Expanded coverage
throughout In-chapter 'key concept' lists
Spiral of Need Suzanne Wright 2015-09-29
A Month of Sundays Megan Gordon 2015-01-06 A woman
contemplates suicide as her best friend lies dying. A
touching graveside ritual keeps love alive. The cracks
in a long-time marriage are revealed when the scotch
runs out. A young couple experience the ecstasy and
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agony of first love. A Month of Sundays shines a light
on our most vulnerable moments and finds the grace and
dignity within. There is beauty in survival, in knowing
we can overcome. We suffer unbearable losses, love the
wrong people, and make a mess of our lives, but we go
on. Some of the most important moments happen when we
are raw and exposed. This collection of a dozen stories
explores those dark corners that define us, the
emotional spaces we prefer to avoid.
Student Solutions Manual for Linear Algebra with
Applications Otto Bretscher 2013-05-14 This manual
contains completely worked-out solutions for all the
odd-numbered exercises in the text.
Foundations of Strategy Robert M. Grant 2015-07-20
Foundations of Strategy, Canadian Edition is a concise
text aimed at both undergraduate and MBA students. With
the needs of these students in mind, the authors made
sure that the text was written in an accessible style,
with a clear, comprehensive approach and sound
theoretical depth. An excellent set of current and indepth Canadian and global cases will show students how
to apply the strategy concepts in real-world scenarios.
Today’s strategy modules are delivered in a wide variety
of different formats to a wide range of audiences.
Instructors frequently find themselves faced with the
challenge of delivering their modules in relatively
short time frames to student groups with very diverse
educational and employment backgrounds. This text is
designed to assist instructors in meeting this challenge
by covering the core aspects of strategy as concisely as
possible without losing academic depth.
The Rogue's Wager Christi Caldwell 2016-10-25 London,
1821 Lord Robert Dennington, the Marquess of Westfield,
has long reveled in the freedom afforded him as the
ducal heir. He knows he must someday do right by the
Somerset line, but he's in no hurry to give up his
carefree existence. Helena Banbury is a bookkeeper in a
gentleman's gambling club, adept at analyzing numbers
and accounts but helpless for lack of influence. She's
never belonged among the nobility on the gaming hell
floors, but neither does she feel completely herself
among the men who run the Hell and Sin Club, despite the
fact that they are family. The once-illiterate girl from
the streets wants more than the gilded walls her
protective cage can offer. When Robert mistakenly enters
her chambers one night, Helena is forced out of her
predictable life and thrust into the glittering world of
Society. Will the charms of the marquess prove more
perilous than any danger she ever knew on the streets?
The Bite That Binds Suzanne Wright 2013-02-17 It's just
over a week until Sam will be Binding with Jared, and
the only thing she wants is to spend that time relaxing
and preparing for the ceremony. Unfortunately, she seems
to be asking too much of fate, because suddenly she's
lumbered with a number of distractions that have the
potential to postpone, or even cancel, the Binding.
There's a guarded fiancé to crack, a complicated
assignment to deal with, Jared's ex to alienate, and a
bunch of snobbish Master Vampires to win over - or
offend, whichever. On the upside, things couldn't
possibly be any worse, could they?Actually, yes they
could. Due to a cruel twist of fate, something strange
is happening to Sam -something that is changing her in
ways she doesn't like or understand. With the help of
Jared and those closest to her, she has to not only
handle the threats to the Binding Ceremony, but find a
way to fix what has been done to her - and fast.
Warning: This book contains a stubborn and occasionally
homicidal female vampire, a powerful and overprotective
male vampire who refuses to lose her, and scenes of a
sexual, explicit nature.
Antique Maps 2016 Moseley Road Inc 2015-08-01
Indiana Trivia Ernie Couch 2000-10-23 Indiana Trivia is
the who, what, when, where, and how book of the great
state of Indiana. Filled with interesting questions and
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answers regarding well-known and not so well-known facts
about the Hoosier State, Indiana Trivia will provide
hours of entertainment and education. Designed for use
in a wide variety of settings?home, office, school,
parties?it focuses on the history, culture, people, and
places of Indiana. Indiana Trivia, is readily adaptable
for use with trivia format games.
Computer Buyer's Guide and Handbook 1992
The Skinny Steamer Recipe Book Cooknation 2014-10-08 The
Skinny Steamer Recipe Book Delicious, Healthy, Low
Calorie, Low Fat Steam Cooking Recipes Under 300, 400 &
500 Calories If you think your steamer is just for
cooking vegetables think again! This brand new
collection of delicious poultry, vegetarian, seafood &
meat dishes are fast, fresh, fuss free, low fat and low
calorie. Designed to help you make the most of your
steamer, all our skinny steaming recipes fall below 300,
400 and 500 calories - which is perfect if you are
following a calorie controlled diet or are keen to
maintain and manage your weight! Every recipe serves two
people and can be prepared in minutes. Versatile, simple
& healthy.... there has never been a better time to
start steaming. Includes over 60 recipes, cooking charts
and tips. You may also enjoy other titles from the
Skinny calorie counted series. Just search 'cooknation'
on Amazon.
Sex, College, and Social Media Cindy Pierce 2016-10-04
Sex in college has never been simple. And with modern
technology, the rising rates of sexual assault and STDs,
and an increasingly ambiguous hookup culture, it is
getting ever more complex. Sex, College, and Social
Media: A Commonsense Guide to Navigating the Hookup
Culture is a compassionate, funny, and well-researched
primer for the modern college student, both male and
female. It covers a range of topics, including: * How
improved communication can make sex better for everyone
* Ways that porn and the media have warped our
expectations * Trustworthy information about STDs and
contraception * How to have a healthy relationship with
alcohol and drugs * What terminology is appropriate and
respectful to use for all things LGBTQ * The facts about
sexual assault on campus, and what to do if you or
someone you know is assaulted * Consent * and much more
Based on author Cindy Pierce's experience talking to
college students and on extensive social and medical
research, Sex, College, and Social Media provides
trustworthy answers for pressing questions about all
aspects of the college social scene. It will prepare
entering freshmen for their new environment and continue
to provide helpful and supportive guidance through
senior year and beyond.
Handbook of Risk Management in Energy Production and
Trading Raimund M. Kovacevic 2013-11-27 This book
presents an overview of the risks involved in modern
electricity production, delivery and trading, including
technical risk in production, transportation and
delivery, operational risk for the system operators,
market risks for traders, and political and other long
term risks in strategic management. Using decision
making under uncertainty as a methodological background,
the book is divided into four parts, with Part I
focusing on energy markets, particularly electricity
markets. Topics include a nontechnical overview of
energy markets and their main properties, basic price
models for energy commodity prices, and modeling
approaches for electricity price processes. Part II
looks at optimal decisions in managing energy systems,
including hydropower dispatch models, cutting plane
algorithms and approximative dynamic programming; hydrothermal production; renewable; stochastic investments
and operational optimization models for natural gas
transport; decision making in operating electricity
networks; and investment in extending energy production
systems. Part III explores pricing, including
electricity swing options and the pricing of derivatives
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with volume control. Part IV looks at long-term and
political risks, including energy systems under aspects
of climate change, and catastrophic operational risks,
particularly risks from terrorist attacks.
Will Rogers Says . . . Reba Collins 2008 Humor and horse
sense from the man who inspired a nation
Analytical Dynamics Haim Baruh 1999 Analytical Dynamics
presents a fair and balanced description of dynamics
problems and formulations. From the classical methods to
the newer techniques used in today's complex and
multibody environments, this text shows how those
approaches complement each other. The text begins by
introducing the reader to the basic concepts in
mechanics. These concepts are introduced at the particle
mechanics level. The text then extends these concepts to
systems of particles, rigid bodies (plane motion and
3D), and lightly flexible bodies. The cornerstone
variational principles of mechanics are developed and
they are applied to particles, rigid bodies, and
deformable bodies. Through this approach, students are
exposed to a natural flow of the concepts used in
dynamics.
Entwined with You Alexia Praks 2020-08-14 Dark.
Powerful. Dangerous James Maxwell is one of the
billionaire elites who rules Las Vegas City with an iron
fist. This is his story. My name is Mia Donovan, a
twenty-two-year-old, small-town girl who has signed a
contract with the billionaire in exchange for my
brother’s freedom and protection. My world has
changed—both for better and worse. James Maxwell is the
man behind this. I’m fascinated, mesmerized by this
charm that binds me to him, entrapping me in his
embrace. I’ve fallen in love with him, which hurts
because it is unrequited. What’s worse, my life is at
risk because I’m too close to the powerful man who has
too many enemies. And so our story continues… Entwined
with You contains Chained to You: Volumes 3 & 4 of the
Chained to You serial. Vegas Billionaires Series: 1 Chained to You [James and Mia Book 1] 2 - Entwined with
You [James and Mia Book 2] 3 - Loved by You [James and
Mia Book 3] 4 - Chained by Love [William and Savannah]
Keywords: romance ebook, sexy romance, steamy
contemporary romance, steamy romance, steamy billionaire
romance, sexy billionaire romance
Give Them Wings Henry Maurice Saxby 1991 This book
provides a suitable text for students of children's
literature, covers a wide area of theory and practice in
Australia, draws together much information to interest
parents, teachers, librarians and scholars, and gives
teachers practical guidelines for using good literature
when teaching reading.
FUNDAMENTALS OF PHYSICS, 6TH ED Halliday 2006-06 About
The Book: No other book on the market today can match
the success of Halliday, Resnick and Walker's
Fundamentals of Physics! In a breezy, easy-to-understand
style the book offers a solid understanding of
fundamental physics concepts, and helps readers apply
this conceptual understanding to quantitative problem
solving. The extended edition provides coverage of
developments in Physics in the last 100 years,
including: Einstein and Relativity, Bohr and others and
Quantum Theory, and the more recent theoretical
developments like String Theory. This book offers a
unique combination of authoritative content and
stimulating applications.
Introduction to Laser Technology C. Breck Hitz
2012-04-10 The only introductory text on the market
today that explains the underlying physics and
engineering applicable to all lasers Although lasers are
becoming increasingly important in our high-tech
environment, many of the technicians and engineers who
install, operate, and maintain them have had little, if
any, formal training in the field of electro-optics.
This can result in less efficient usage of these
important tools. Introduction to Laser Technology,
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Fourth Edition provides readers with a good
understanding of what a laser is and what it can and
cannot do. The book explains what types of laser to use
for different purposes and how a laser can be modified
to improve its performance in a given application. With
a unique combination of clarity and technical depth, the
book explains the characteristics and important
applications of commercial lasers worldwide and
discusses light and optics, the fundamental elements of
lasers, and laser modification.? In addition to new
chapter-end problems, the Fourth Edition includes new
and expanded chapter material on: Material and
wavelength Diode Laser Arrays Quantum-cascade lasers
Fiber lasers Thin-disk and slab lasers Ultrafast fiber
lasers Raman lasers Quasi-phase matching Optically
pumped semiconductor lasers Introduction to Laser
Technology, Fourth Edition is an excellent book for
students, technicians, engineers, and other
professionals seeking a fuller, more formal introduction
to the field of laser technology.
Manga Melech Ryo Azumi 2010 "The rise and fall of kings
and nations!"--Cover.
The Misplaced Battleship Harry Harrison 2021-01-01 The
present book 'The Misplaced Battleship' is a science
fiction work by American author Harry Harrison. It was
first published in the year 1960.
Avoiding Mr. Right C J Ellisson 2013-12-13 In order to
take control, you often have to let it go... Carla
Johnson thinks issuing orders to a lover will keep her
heart safe and leave her in charge of her own destiny.
Afraid for Carla's future, her best friend Heather
implores her to change her self-centered ways, handing
her a list of love life mistakes to steer clear of:
Casual Sex Friends with Benefits Avoidance of Intimacy
Carla ignores the list--unwilling to face she might have
a commitment problem. Until she invites a co-worker to
her place one night. She instantly regrets the hum-drum
sexual encounter and discourages the accountant from
pursuing her. Andy Shea refuses to become another lover
the feisty blonde dumps. It'll take a patient man with a
strong hand to unlock Carla's sexual awareness and win
her heart. He's up for the challenge to convince her
he's the one--and eager to prove this number cruncher
won't make a boring bedmate.
Computer Methods for Macromolecular Sequence Analysis
Russell F. Doolittle 1996-06-06 The critically acclaimed
laboratory standard for more than forty years, Methods
in Enzymology is one of the most highly respected
publications in the field of biochemistry. Since 1955,
each volume has been eagerly awaited, frequently
consulted, and praised by researchers and reviewers
alike. More than 260 volumes have been published (all of
them still in print) and much of the material is
relevant even today--truly an essential publication for
researchers in all fields of life sciences. Key Features
* Databases and resources * Searching through databases
* Multiple alignment and phylogenetic trees * Secondary
structure considerations * Three-dimensional
considerations
Microsoft Word Technical Reference 1990
Successful Manager's Handbook Susan H. Gebelein 2010
Managing will never be easy, but it doesn't need to be
so hard. The new edition of the Successful Manager's
Handbook can help - like having a management consultant
at your side to provide advice on the challenges you'll
face in today s fast-paced work environment. Since it
was first published in 1984, the Successful Manager's
Handbook has proven to be a trusted resource for
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thousands of managers around the world. In fact, more
than 800,000 copies are in circulation! It provides
practical, easy-to-use tips, on-the-job activities, and
suggestions for improving managerial skills and
effectiveness. This 700-page ready reference guide will
help you: * Create realistic action steps for your
development plan * Search for ideas and activities for
your long-term career development * Familiarize yourself
with or advise others on performance expectations for
managers Synopsis The Successful Manager's Handbook is
based on the latest research on four critical leadership
performance dimensions: * Thought Leadership * Results
Leadership * People Leadership * Self Leadership Within
these broad dimensions, are nine core factors which are
essential to the success of managers in every industry,
from seasoned professionals to entry-level. These
factors are: * Communication * Interpersonal *
Leadership * Motivation & Courage * Self-management *
Strategy * Judgment * Business Knowledge Get Your Copy
Today! Editorial Reviews "Successful Manager s Handbook
answers the perennial question, Now that I know what my
strengths and development needs are, exactly what can I
do about it? This simple, action- and behavior-oriented
tool helps everyone prepare specific, meaningful
development plans." --Coleman Peterson, President & CEO,
Hollis Enterprises, Retired EVP-People WalMart Stores,
Inc "A one-stop-shop... a wonderful resource for
improving performance." --D. Bradford Neary, Director,
Executive & Leadership Development, Medtronic, Inc.
"Need to develop effective, resilient leaders? This book
will get you there." --Victoria Berger-Gross, Senior
Vice President of Human Resources, Tiffany & Co.
Blues Soloing for Guitar, Volume 1: Blues Basics James
Shipway 2020-04-08 Blues Soloing For Guitar, Volume 1:
Blues Basics
An Age of License Lucy Knisley 2014-09-09 Written during
a European book tour promoting her work, a cartoonist
depicts the new experiences, romantic encounters, and
cute cats she met as she visited historic cities across
the continent.
Methods of Analytical Dynamics Leonard Meirovitch
2012-04-26 Encompassing formalism and structure in
analytical dynamics, this graduate-level text discusses
fundamentals of Newtonian and analytical mechanics,
rigid body dynamics, problems in celestial mechanics and
spacecraft dynamics, more. 1970 edition.
When a Girl Loves an Earl Elisa Braden 2016-08-30 What a
girl wants… Miss Viola Darling always gets what she
wants. Always. And what she wants more than anything is
to marry James Kilbrenner, the Earl of Tannenbrook.
She’s fallen hard for the giant, taciturn, surly brute,
and she positively will have no other. The problem? He’s
not interested. Not even a little. But Viola cannot
afford to lose. And she has her heart set on James. If
only he will bend to a bit of persuasion. Is an earl
like no other… James Kilbrenner knows how determined the
entirely-too-beautiful Miss Darling can be—the daft
woman cornered him at a perfectly respectable dinner and
mangled his cravat before he could escape. He has no
desire to marry, less desire to be pursued, and will
certainly not kiss her kissable lips until they are both
breathless, no matter how tempted he may be. And only
the right one will do… Thrown in her path by a meddling
marchioness, James finds himself under sensual siege
from a tiny, flirtatious sprite who puts both his heart
and his vow to remain unwed at risk. And when scandal
looms, he learns the hard way that a man can resist only
so long before the indomitable Miss Darling gets her
way.
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